Brimrod Primary School Newsletter

Friday 11th December 2020

Attendance Punctuality

No. of sessions missed No. of late marks

Nursery 8 9

Reception 38 11

Year 1 36 19

Year 2 22 5

? Aspire, Cteﬂ{e%'
Year 3 14

This Week’s winners: Year 4 36

Attendance: Year 5 Year 5

Punctuality: Year 6 Year 6 12

Good to be Green: Year 6 Attendance Stars Punctuality Stars

Sports class of the week: Year 5 g Year 5 Year 6

We have not been able to ask parents/
carers into school this year to see our
beautiful trees and decorations so we

thought we would put some outside to

brighten up everyone’s dark winter days!!




Take your litter
home with you

News and Notices

Friday 11th December 2020

Early Finish—Friday 18th December

Please remember that school closes early on Friday 18th December so that the school can be deep
cleaned. Please collect your child from the normal gate at the following times:

Nursery—11.55am
Years 1,3 and 5 - 1.15pm

Reception and Years 2,4 and 6—1.30pm

Staying Safe over the Christmas Holiday

It is important that we continue to follow the rules over the Christmas period. If your child tests
positive once we have broken up from school, school still needs to know so that we can alert track
and trace and alert any other children or staff that may have been in contact .

During the holiday please email head@brimrodprimary.rochdale.sch.uk
Please give details of:

Your child’s name and class

When your child started with symptoms

When they were tested

When the test result came back

Screen shot of the test result

I will be picking up emails each day between 10am and 12pm. Thank you for your support

Christmas Raffle Winners

The Christmas raffle was drawn today during our virtual assembly for all the children to see and the
winners are:

Ayaan (Y5) Hamna (Y5) and Urooj (Y5)

Each child won a fantastic hamper containing items donated by staff. Well done!

Litter

Once again we have a huge amount of litter that is being left outside the school gates, where parents

are waiting to drop off and collect children. Please can you ensure that you take your litter home with

you so that we can ensure that the children have a clean, comfortable environment to learn in and be
proud of. Thank you for your support.

Please make sure that you look at the school website for updates, polices and home

learning information.
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